
From: Jerry Strickland <strickland.jerry@gmail.com>
To: Glaccum, DavidDavidGlaccum@gov.sc.gov
CC: Pisarik, HollyHollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov

Date: 12/18/2015 3:06:18 PM
Subject: Re: FW: TX letter/Follow-up to refugee briefing

If we could make it 11am ET/10am CT, that'd be great.  I have a 9am CT meeting on Monday I can't 
move.

On Fri, Dec 18, 2015 at 2:04 PM, Glaccum, David <DavidGlaccum@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

Yes.  How does 10:00am on Monday work?

 

Thanks again.

 

DMG

 

From: Jerry Strickland [mailto:strickland.jerry@gmail.com] 
 
Sent: Friday, December 18, 2015 3:03 PM
 
To: Glaccum, David
 
Cc: Pisarik, Holly
 
Subject: Re: FW: TX letter/Follow-up to refugee briefing

 

You bet.  Would you be available Monday morning to discuss?

 

On Fri, Dec 18, 2015 at 2:02 PM, Glaccum, David <DavidGlaccum@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

Jerry,

 

I hope you are well.

 

I had a question about part of the letter.  Would you have any time Monday morning to briefly 
discuss?

 

Thank you in advance.
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From: Alison Caliguire [mailto:acaliguire@rgppc.org] 
 
Sent: Wednesday, December 16, 2015 5:10 PM
 
To: Alison Caliguire
 
Cc: strickland.jerry@gmail.com; Janel Broderick; Brian Sanderson; Lauren Strickland
 
Subject: TX letter/Follow-up to refugee briefing

 

Action Officers:

 

Thank you to everyone who was able to attend or call in to the RGPPC briefing on congressional 
legislation addressing security concerns re: the vetting process for refugees. 
 

The legislation we discussed this afternoon is linked here: H.R. 4038 , H.R. 4197 and S. 2363.  

 

As a follow-up to the briefing, attached to this email please find:
 

1) The House Homeland Security Committee report on the security risks and counterterrorism 
challenges associated with the Syrian refugee crisis. The full report can also be found online 
HERE.

 

2) A PDF provided by Governor Abbott’s office containing additional information re: legislation 
discussed today (HR 4038, HR 4197, S 2363).
 

3) The PDF also includes a draft letter to congressional leadership that Jerry Strickland, director 
of federal affairs for Governor Abbott, is requesting other governors’ offices consider signing 
on to.  Pending interest, the target send date for this letter is January 4. 
 

If you would like to provide edits to the letter, please email Jerry Strickland at strickland.
jerry@gmail.com by Monday, December 21 st. If your boss would like to sign on to the letter, the 
deadline to sign on is COB, Wednesday, December 23 rd.

 

As always, please let us know if you have additional questions.

 

Alison Caliguire

Policy Aide

Republican Governors Public Policy Committee (RGPPC)
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